
From: Lake, Steven
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Uswa, Wanda P <Wanda.Uswa@SCDMV.net>
Date: 1/18/2008 9:25:30 AM

Subject: FW: Question from Ways & Means Staff

Just thought you would be interested in knowing this. I have explained to Lindsey why we changed the hours.

Steven

-----Original Message-----
From: Kremlick, Lindsey O
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2008 2:52 PM
To: Lake, Steven
Cc: Caldwell, John H
Subject: Question from Ways & Means Staff

Steven,

I got a curious question from Katie, our staff person for Ways & Means. Apparently someone's mother in the Ways & Means 
staff works at one of our field offices. Katie wanted to know if we had changed our hours recently. She said the mother has to 
work from 8:15 - 5:15 and was upset that headquarters didn't have to change their hours. I had heard something about this, 
but I didn't want to respond. I don't think this is a question related to a member, but I wanted to run it by you guys before I 
gave her an answer.

Lindsey Osborne Kremlick
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Legislative Liaison
Special Projects Manager
Office: 803.896.5616
Fax: 803.896.9747
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016

mailto:Lake,%2520Steven
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:Wanda.Uswa@SCDMV.net

